FRIENDS SCHOOLS RAMALLAH/EL-BIREH



4

September 14, 1998

Mr. Haj Waleed Hamad, Mayor, El-Bireh Municipality El-Bireh, Palestine

Dear Haj Waleed:

The Friends Boys School has been very appreciative of the large dust bin placed in the school campus by the El-Bireh Municipality and emptied on a weekly basis. We have noted that the garbage of the school has increased in its volume that by the time the bin is collected, it is overflowing. Would it be possible for those responsible to empty the dust bin twice a week? We would appreciate this very much as we are working hard at having a clean campus and teaching our students the importance of cleanliness.

Thank you for looking into the above matter.

Sincerely.

Peter Kapenga | Deputy Principal

cc: Mr. Jim Fine, Acting Principal

FILENDS GIRLS SCHOOL (elementary campus)
PO. BOX 166, RAMALLAII, PALESTINE
TEL. 972-2-996-6240 FAX 972-2-995-8513
EMAIL: FGS@PALNET.COM

PALESTINE
TEL. 972-2-995-6230 FAX 972-2-995-8513
EMAIL: ACCTOFFICE@PALNET.COM